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I. Meeting called to order by Dr. Glenn Haller at 6:06pm.  
Minutes taken by Brianna Weitz and sign in sheet passed around.  
 

II. UPDATES: 
1. Kinesiology only Biology/Anatomy is being created. Dr. Joseph Esdin is 

working on creating a 3.0 unit combo course that would transfer to CSU’s.  
2. Bio 201 dedicated to Kinesiology might also be in the works with a 

specialized lab program that deals with movement in the body. It would 
work for local degree or certificates but not the AAT degree or toward 
degrees like Nursing, RADT, or Respiratory.  

3. Constitution: there is a new constitution in the works that is being sent out. It 
should be in all faculty boxes to review.  

4. Prop-20 budgeting is not part of our expertise, but it is good for us to know 
the budget for our own use. If there are any suggestions on materials to 
purchase for the classes then a list should be submitted to Glenn and then 
passed on to the Department Buyer.  

5. Courses for revision: A list was sent out on what courses should be revised. 
They need to be revised by August/September of this year. The updates 
should be complete along with the addition of the course assessments.  

6. KIN 100 Introduction to Kinesiology (3) 
Course does not focus on the lifelong understanding and development of 
students as integrated physiological, social and psychological beings to the 
extent required for Area E. Appears to be more focused on career 
development.  

7. Local degree changes: the degree is not really working for us right now. 
There have been discussions on changes that should be made. If we had an 
AAT and other local program, about 90% of students would be able to 
advance and transfer.  Yoga Instructor Degree is still in the process and Kathy 
Bingham is waiting to hear back. 

 



 
 
 

III. Equivalencies: 
1. The Committee has approved the two courses with no changes. There were 

problems with the Tourism and Recreation Course with regards to 
instruction. They had an issue with an instructor having a Master’s in 
Tourism. That has been removed from that section and there has been an 
addition of Bachelor’s in recreation or tourism. Please see Appendix A for 
example.  
 
 

IV. SLO/PLO/ACTION PLANS: 
1. Everyone needs to have SLO data in by June. HE 101 was already turned in 

for Fall 2014. Both Semesters are required each year but it only needs to be 
updated once a year. The instructors must make sure that all SLO’s match for 
each course, but the testing for SLO can be tested in a format chosen by the 
instructor. The assessments must also be similar in content to each other.   

2. Action plans are due in August. Go into the program review for decision 
making.  

3. PLO’s still need to be done as well.  

 

V. CERTIFICATE/ DEGREE PROGRAMS/2 UNIT COURSES: 
1. Right now we are unsure of how to continue with this area. Coaching and 

Athletic training need to be worked on. If there are any suggestions please 
come forward with your ideas.  

2. Two-Unit courses are not written yet. We need to decide on how to complete 
them: Are we going to use “families” or do Beginning with Theory/Analysis. A 
suggestion was to incorporate Beginning and Intermediate combined with an 
advanced/ theory overlay so that it can be taken multiple times by students. 
This was discussed briefly but not decided. It was also suggested to have an 
hour of lecture time with three hours of lab/activity time. This was also not 
further discussed. Next meeting everyone is to bring examples of two-unit 
courses. There is a possibility of these courses being assigned to instructors 
for future completion.  

 

 



 

VI. CLASS SCHEDULING: 
1. Spring of 2016 is currently being worked on. Please submit any changes that 

you might have or wants/needs for the future. If there are courses that you 
want/don’t want please let Glenn know ASAP.  

 

VII. ASO MENTORING: 
1. This project is where students that are excelling in a Major, mentor and help 

the students that are struggling within that Major. If this is something that 
any instructor would like to move forward with for Fall or Spring in the 
future please contact Glenn.  
 
 

VIII. OPEN FORUM: 
1. Nothing to discuss at this time.  

 

IX. Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm. Next meeting will be Tuesday May 12, 2015 at 
6:00pm.  


